

## News release

Press Office
Threadneedle Street
London EC2R 8AH
T 020 7601 4411
F 020 7601 5460
press@bankofengland.co.uk
www.bankofengland.co.uk

29 September 2014

## **Financial Policy Committee publications on 2 October**

On 2 October 2014, the Financial Policy Committee will publish, alongside the statement following its policy meeting of 26 September, the following two documents:

- Its response to the Chancellor's request, at his Mansion House speech of 12 June 2014, for advice on any new Direction powers to guard against risks in the housing market.
- Its annual review of the Help to Buy Mortgage Guarantee Scheme.

## **Notes to Editors**

1. In his Mansion House speech on 12 June 2014, the Chancellor asked the FPC to provide advice on any new Direction powers to guard against risks in the housing market. A link to the speech is here: https://www.gov.uk/government/speeches/mansion-house-2014-speech-by-the-chancellor-of-theexchequer

2. In a statement to parliament on 8 October 2013, the Chancellor asked the FPC to conduct an annual review of the Help to Buy Mortgage Guarantee scheme. A link to the written statement is here: http://www.publications.parliament.uk/pa/cm201314/cmhansrd/cm131008/wmstext/131008m0001.htm#131008360 00226